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	Date
	Name
	Testimonial Reports

	10/1//2019
	Select Members of Sac Fellowship
	There is great news to share and much praise to the Lord for it! There will be internet accessibility at Rescue for the upcoming camp meetings occurring in October. Praise the Lord! Those who will not be able to travel to CA to attend the meetings will now have the opportunity to join in online via Zoom. What a great blessing!

	10/1/2019
	Select Members of Sac Fellowship
	Praise the L.ord in how He is blessing and organizing the ministry in CA with an additional study group for youth! The Youth Prophecy group will begin Sunday, October 13, 2019. Studies will resume every Sunday at 10am (PST) for all to join in and participate online via Zoom led by the Flukas Family. What a wonderful blessing this will be for all youth around the world to unite and fellowship together in present truth. Praise God!
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Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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